Dawn Paton

From:

Sent: 05 July 2017 19:14

To: Planning

Subject: Planning applications submitted by Mr Dave and Mrs Margaret Wilson

Dear Planning Officer,

We are writing to you to support the planning and listed building apphcat1011s ref \TYWZOI?/033 8/FL and
NYM/2017/0365/1.B by Mr Dave and Mrs Margaret Wilson.

The rear extension will have no impact on the village as it can only be seen by the applicant.

We know of lots of other buildings and extensions built by Mr Wilson and they have always been very
tastefully done, both environmentally and aesthetically.

Therefore we support the applications fully.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Tom and Mrs Barbara Bennett
The Orchard

Main Road

Aislaby

Whitby

YO21 1SW






